
DSP tender, Questions and Answers 

Week 9, February 28th 

 

• Considering the new requirements for the remuneration of management and board 
members in the threshold criteria, can we safely assume that organisations that have a 
coordinated relationship agreement with the Ministry fulfill the requirements under this 
article? 
 
Answer: 
A coordinated partnership agreement is not relevant in relation to this tender. The 
threshold criteria will be assessed based on the received application and the information 
and arguments provided herein. It is up to the applicant to substantiate how and why the 
criteria are met.  
 
 

• Is the indication in the Q&A of week 8 on the admitted languages for annexes to the ORIA 
also applicable on the annexes asked for in D2, D6 and D10? 
 
Answer: 
Yes  


